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Annual Report of the Pensions Authority under the Protected Disclosures Act 
2014 

Section 22 of the Protected Disclosures Act 2014 requires the publication of an annual 
report each year relating to the number of protected disclosures made in the preceding 
year and any actions taken in response to such disclosures. 

The Pensions Authority confirms that that were no disclosures made to the Pensions 
Authority in 2022 that were deemed to be protected disclosures as set out in the 
Protected Disclosures Act 2014. 
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